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FamilyVoice slams ‘communist style’ land grab
Upholding the importance of limited government, FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David 
d’Lima has slammed the Green’s land grab bill along with the ALP which is apparently 
supporting the proposal.
 
“It’s outrageous that local or state governments could be empowered to take control of 
privately-owned land without permission of the owner and without any compensation,” 
David d’Lima said.
 
“It’s the type of behaviour we might expect from communist style regimes and it has no 
place in South Australian legislation.
 
FamilyVoice has long upheld the importance of limited government and opposes unbridled 
or unfettered action by government.
 
“Ownership of private property is a keystone of Western society and it’s appalling that the 
ALP government and the Greens are forgetting the proper limitation of government.”
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